

Avon Park and Recreation Commission 65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

TOWN OF AVON

2019 JUL 31 A II: 02

TOWN CLERK

Dan Hart Vice Chairperson Ben Chapman Commissioner Barbara Littlefield Commissioner Carl Fischer Chairperson Stephen McCarthy Commissioner Jessica Delorey Secretary

June 25th, 2019

The Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben Chapman, Barbara Littlefield, Stephen McCarthy and Dan Hart present.

Minutes from the June 11th, 2019 meeting was approved with corrections.

GRACE CHURCH

A member from the Grace Church met with the Park & Recreation commissioners to discuss donating food/drinks during one of Park & Rec's open gym nights. Grace Church volunteers will be allowed to wear Grace Church t-shirts but handing out flyers or any other type of advertising is prohibited. A sign stating who is donating the food/drinks will be allowed.

Barbara made a motion to accept Grace Church's donation. Dan 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

FAGAN DRIVE PARKING LOT

DPW met with Carl to discuss re-modeling the parking lot on Fagan Drive. DPW requested 12k from Park & Rec for the project. Dan made a motion to accept DPW's request for 12k. Steve 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

The board discussed the details for the upcoming FMN. Whalburgers, BC Tent, Busy Bee Jumpers and an Ice-cream truck have all been secured. A flyer has been designed and will be posted on-line.

RE-ORGANIZE BOARD

Dan nominated Carl as Chairman. Steve 2nd the nomination with all members in favor. Barbara nominated Dan as Vice Chairman. All members were in favor.

Our next meeting will be July 16th, 2019

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Delorey

Recording Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation.